
  

 

 

 

 

The Nelson Branch of National Council of Women of NZ  

invites you to 

Meet the Women Candidates 

Standing for Tasman District Council and Nelson City Council  

 

When:    Saturday 3rd September 2022, 1.00 – 3 pm 

Where:   Saxton Oval Pavilion, Stoke [enter by Kerry Marshall Drive] 

What’s happening:  
 

 Every woman candidate will be invited.  
Each will have four minutes to introduce herself, tell us what she has 
done in her life so far, explain why she is standing and the skills she 
brings, and identify her priorities if elected. 
 

 Devorah Nicuarta-Smith, Manager Governance and 
Support Services NCC, will briefly explain the new ward system and 
how to use your STV (Single Transferable Vote). TDC voting is the same 
as last time. 
 

 Questions from the floor as time permits 
 

 Chaired by Hilary Mitchell, former Councillor NCC 

 
Everybody welcome. We look forward to seeing you. 

 
Please circulate this to your contacts. 

 
For further information contact nelsonncw@gmail.com or hjmitch@xtra.co.nz 


